
From: Ron Dowhan  
Sent: May 14, 2019 7:20 PM 
To: Laura Moy 
Subject: Residential Development Proposal (Del Duca Land) 

 

Good evening Laura, 

 

Both my wife (Rosa) and I fully support the residential development that was proposed for the 

Del Duca land (located at the corner of the 8th concession and North Talbot Rd). 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ronnie & Rosa Dowhan 


